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Joshua Pryor - Million Dollar quartet 
 
Joshua Pryor, originally from Clinton, AR, has been performing and playing music since 
he was just a kid. He’s performed on stages all across the country from Alaska to New 
Hampshire.  
 
While primarily a stage actor, he’s portrayed Johnny Cash a number of times in various 
productions of the Broadway hit, Million Dollar Quartet, which is what brought him to 
Branson in 2024. Since his time in Million Dollar Quartet at Shepherd of the Hills, he’s 
come to love the Branson audience and playing music with the talented musicians across 
town. 
 
This smash hit, based on the Tony award- winning production, takes you back to 1956 to 
the studio of the Father of Rock n Roll, Sam Phillips at the Sun Records Studios when 
Elvis Presley, Johnny Cash, Carl Perkins, and Jerry Lee Lewis actually came together for 
the greatest jam session in music history.  
 
Million Dollar Quartet takes you behind the scenes and puts you in the middle of the action as these four musicians, 
who became legends, returned to the studio of legendary producer, Sam Phillips, the man who invented Rock ’n’ 
Roll. It is equal parts stage drama and foot-tapping live performance with hits like “Great Balls of Fire”, “Hound 
Dog”, “I Walk the Line”, “Whole Lotta Shakin’ Goin’ On”, and more. We’re serving up a delicious dinner while 
enjoying an unforgettable night of Rock’n’Roll!  

 
Shepherd of the Hills Homestead has been a favorite of Branson visitors for 
decades. The Ozark Mountains caught Nation's interest in 1907 when Harold Bell 
Wright’s novel, The Shepherd of the Hills, was published.  Wright’s characters in 
the novel are based on people he met during his visit to the Ozark Mountains in the 
late 1800’s, and the places he describes are on or surrounding the Shepherd of the 
Hills property of today.  
 
While visiting, you can take a Historic Farm Tour and experience the Shepherd of 
the Hills Outdoor Drama, which bring Wright’s timeless tale to life.   

 
You can check out their website:  www.TheShepherdOfTheHills.com. Or call:  417-334-4191. 
 
 
 
 


